From: Barry Berezowsky

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 3:47 PM
To: Karen K. Kuzriek-Rease
Subject: FW: Jamestown/OMC

From: Charlie Bush <cbush@sequimwa.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 10:51 AM

To: Barry Berezowsky <bberezowsky@sequimwa.gov>
Subject: Re: famestown/OMC

Awesome on both counts, thanks!

Get Outlook for Android

From: Barry Berezowsky

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 10:48:08 AM
To: Charlie Bush

Subject: Jamestown/OMC

Hi Charlie,

Hope you are having a great time learning lots at conference.

I met with Eric and Brent yesterday and | don’t see any major issues with the property or zoning.
Although this is a super project that will bring a great deal of benefit to the community | suspect
some neighbors might have some concerns which means how the project is rolled out to the
public is important.{Both Eric and Brent agreed and are working on a PR campaign.

According to both Eric and Brent they expect at least half of the funding to be included in the
upcoming budget which will allow them to build the out patient facility with the inpatient hospital
to come as a second phase (although plans could change). If this in fact happens they are

expecting a public announcement as early as next week.
That's it for now,
BB

P.S. the SBA event is going great.
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